
 

 

 

Family update #233 
 
February 12, 2024 
 

Dear family and friends, 
 
At the beginning of the Year of the Dragon, may I wish everyone a 
blessed and healthy new year! 
 
I have the following updates for you in this email. 
 

COVID Outbreak Update 
Currently two residents on the third floor of Wing Kei Crescent 
Heights have test positive. We are thankful that they have only 
minor symptoms and we are monitoring the condition of all 
residents closely. Outbreak has been declared on the unit and 
visitation is currently limited to essential visitors only to prevent 

the spread of the virus. 
 
Chinese New Year is a great time for families and friends to gather, celebrate and share the 
happiness. While we feel so glad to know that many families and friends have a joyous time during 
the Chinese New Year, we would like to remind everyone to always practice good hand hygiene and 
wear a mask or delay visitation if feeling unwell to eliminate the spread of the virus. Let us work 
together to protect our seniors so that visitation for your loved ones can be carried out without 
limitation. 
 

Upcoming events 
2024 Walk for Wing Kei – June 22 
The walkathon this year will be held on June 22 at Sien Lok Park, Chinatown. We have a special 
activity this year: there will be a Photo booth for participants to commemorate the occasion and 
take home a souvenir. Save the date. Stay tuned for more information! 
 
Construction of Wing Kei Village Phase 1 
Different construction crews are currently onsite preparing for the construction. Phase 1 is planned 
to complete in 2026 and will consist of 180 continuing care beds on completion. We will provide 
updates as the project progresses. 
 

Gratitude for families attending Family Town Halls 
We had a successful family town hall once again last Wednesday. These regular meetings have been 
going on since the beginning of the pandemic in 2020. We continue to see a lot of family members 
attending the meeting, among them are many familiar faces who attend each and every time. No 
words can express my sincere gratitude for your continual support through happy or challenging 
times. Thank you so much! 
 
Until our next update, please have a great week! 
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The Lord is my strength and my shield; my heart trusts in him, and he helps me. 
My heart leaps for joy, and with my song I praise him. 
~ Psalm 28:7 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


